
 

 

During the 2018-2019 school year, Deep Run Elementary families raised 
over $475 for our school, from BoxTops!   

 

We want to do one last collection before the end of the school year.  If you 
have any BoxTops at home, please send them in no later than Friday, May 

24th. 

 

Keep clipping those BoxTops over the summer break, and save them for 
the start of school in September.   

 

Let’s raise even more for our school next year!! 

Have a great Summer! 


